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To:  All Prospective Bidders 

 
From:  Purchasing Department  
 
Date:  May 8, 2019 
 
Subject: Inquiries and Responses  
 
RFP#:   104-2019 Project Management Services for the Music City Center   
 

Inquiries and Responses: 
 

 
1. Regarding the statement to receive cancelled checks of payment to the DBE, is that required in a 

form for contract compliance reporting or is it suggesting to just give your office only cancelled 
checks? 
This will be in the form of contract compliance reporting.  
 

2. If a professional subconsultant is on our team, will this exclude them from being a part of a 
design team when a project is advertised?  
Yes.  Any subconsultants that are identified as a member of the project management team will 
not be eligible to bid or engage as subconsultant on any future projects for the duration of the 
contract. 
 

 


